MINUTES SELECTMEN'S MEETING - February 26, 19%0

resent for the meeting were Selectmen Dodge and Johnston, Selectman
Mansfield was away on vacation. Sandra Cendron took minutes.

Chief of Pclice Jehn Ballou was in to discuss with the Selectmen a
price he had negotiated with Honevwell to put his alarm system in
working order, He had received one bid from another company for
$575. which would guarantee the system for one yvear; however,
Honeywell will do the initial job for £498., but charge $15. per
month for service which would include parts and labor. This
amounts to $180. per year whereas the other company would charge
$60, per hour for service plus parts. The Selectmen support John
signing with Honeywell mainly because the alarm systems in other
town buildings are monitored by Honeywell.

The public hearing scheduled to be held at 7:30 p.Mm. was ocpened by
Selectmen Dodge in the absence of Chairman Mansfield, regarding the
extension of the term of the Road Agent from one to three vears.
There being no one present, the hearing was held open for five
minutes and at 7:35 p.m. declared closed by Selectmen Dodge.

Michael Pimente, McCurdy Road was in to discuss his letter of intent
regarding his home heating and cooling business. It was the
suggestion of the Board of Selectmen that Mike have his business on
record especially should the new proposed zoning pass at the March
town meeting. Michael explained that he did his bockkeeping at
~home,; that the onlv stock was mainly leftovers from completed jobhs,
mnd thatthe only freon he kept wadn his van. He completed the home
business form ang a copy would be forwarded to the Planning Board
for site plan review,

Lisa Jeck, Weare Road was in regarding her letter of intent to
establish a business from her home dealing with preparation of lLaxes
and financial! planning. She has no employees and sees most of her
clients in a Goffstown office; however, with a growing family would
like tc make some appointments in her home. Again, she signed the
form and a copy would be forwarded to the Planning Board for site
plan review,

Susan LaRochelle, McCurdy Road was in also to establish a home
business which would be hair dressing. She stated there would be no
employees other than herself, she would take appointments only
probakly cone day a week 9 a.m. to 4 p.m. and one evening a week
probably & p.m. to 10 p.m. and maybe a Saturday morning to begin
with. Again, she signed the form and a copy would be forwarded to
the Planping Board for site plan review.

In all of the above cases the Selectmen felt that the criteria for a
home business was being met and it would be the decision of the
Planning Board as to whether site plan review would be required.

Checks were signed, mail was reviewed and the meeting adjourned at ﬂ
approximately 9:50 p.m. ﬁﬂ
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Sandra Gendg@g, Administrative Assistant
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